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Dear family, 

 

We look forward to seeing you tomorrow for Sunday Service and hope that everyone had a meaningful 

Thanksgiving this week. Although we don't know how the following weeks will go, we will plan to have 

service going forward unless something changes with government mandates, etc. Tomorrow, Pastor Mike 

will share a message on Purpose and Vision. 

 

On another note, this coming week we will be working on the floor of the chapel, and it would be a huge 

help if several people could help stack and move the new chairs after service. 

 

Last week, Pastor Adonia shared a message on Gratitude and Appreciation, especially how appreciation is 

different from gratitude and what makes appreciation especially important in this Thanksgiving season. If 

you missed it, you can watch the recording below. 

 

 
Thanksgiving Message: Gratitude and Appreciation 


